Forum Steering Committee

October 19, 2011 Meeting Notes

Attendees: Stefanie, Christopher, Julia, Aaron, Matt, Kate, Sarah, and Martha

Unable to Attend: Sue, Tom, Jaime, Catie, and Brent

Recruitment

· Welcome to Aaron Chaput (PEAR) and Jaime Anthony (Admissions), our newest members!

· Recruitment
· Brief discussion of individuals to invite to join the Steering Committee, and of offices that aren’t represented yet (specifically the Business Office).
Committee Updates

· Budget Committee Report – Christopher

· Christopher reported on the first two Budget Committee meetings of the year.
· College Council Report – Sarah 

· Sarah reported on the first two College Council meetings of the year, much of this information was shared at the Quarterly Meeting.
· Campus Design Advisory Committee – Martha 

· Martha reported on the most recent committee meeting, including decisions about a new Toff statue, Great Space furniture, and the cooling tower on the Weitz Center.
Events Update

· Halloween Contest (10/28) – Christopher and Stefanie
· 11 offices have entered so far.

· Kerstin Cardenas, Corey Pulju, and Julie Thornton will be serving as judges this year.

· Art Crawl (11/1) – Christopher and Stefanie

· A tour of the two exhibitions in the Teaching Museum is scheduled for November 1 at Noon. See the campus calendar for full information.
· Office Crawls – Catie

· Catie and Lorie Tuma are planning an office crawl in the new CAMS department and possibly the Idea Lab in the Weitz Center. Tentatively scheduled for November 18 at 3:30 or 4:00 pm. Planning to have a 45 minute tour followed by a 15-20 minute coffee gathering for informal socializing.

· Salvation Army Bell Ringing – Christopher and Stefanie

· SAC is taking the lead on this. Look for an email to sign up for shifts next week.

· Meals on Wheels in April

· Would someone be willing to partner with SAC on this project?

· Annual Meeting (TBD)

Guests

· Bev Nagel will be attending our November meeting. 
· She will join us at 2 pm and speak about priorities and major initiatives in the Dean of the College office. Please let Christopher know if there are other topics you’re wondering about.
· Stefanie will send a message to all exempt staff the week before, inviting them to join the meeting.
· President Poskanzer will be attending the second half of our March meeting.

